
SWAT training workshop and conference day in Sydney between 18 and 22 
November. This is a fantastic opportunity, especially for Postgraduate Students, not only to learn 
about SWAT but also to ask questions and have discussions with one of the original developers of 
SWAT Prof Raghavan (Srini) Srinivasan. SWAT is a widely used global water quantity and quality 
model, and even if this is not your “model of choice”, this is a great opportunity to learn about, and 
discuss the model and the calibration tools to widen your skills. If you have done work with SWAT 
and would like to present something on the “conference day”, please contact me directly: 
willem.vervoort@sydney.edu.au  
 
ISESS 2020: Data Science in Action, (2nd Call for Papers; http://www.isess.net; the 
submission deadline of 4 October will be extended) 13th International Symposium on Environmental 
Software Systems, Wageningen, Netherlands, February 5-7, 2020. ISESS 2020 aims to serve as a 
forum to present primary research in data science and applications in the environmental and green 
life sciences. Recent advances in the field that demonstrate experiences with artificial intelligence, 
big data, IoT, cloud, virtualisation or parallel computing and how these transform environmental 
modelling and software practice. Application domains include a broad range of environmental 
sciences and applications, including environmental monitoring, marine, geosciences, climate change, 
hydrology, agriculture, breeding, emergency/crises management, bioinformatics (i.e. plant and 
animal genetics), food, nutrition and health research. Particularly welcome are applications in digital 
humanities and applications with relations to sustainable development goals. Accepted papers will 
be published with Springer as chapters in volume 554 of IFIP Advances in Information and 
Communication Technology series. We invite two types of papers: Full Papers are expected to be 8-
12 pages; Short Papers are expected to be 4-6 pages. 
 
APSIM Symposium and Training/Workshop Week – Brisbane, 25-27th March 2020. 
The APSIM Initiative is planning a symposium followed by advanced training workshops. They 
seeking expressions of interest for presentations at the symposium and also for training topics. See 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/P6TBK3M. 
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